HOPE KIDS MINISTRY
UPDATED COVID-19 PROTOCOL						AUGUST 4, 2021

All ministry areas at Hope, including Kids Ministry, will honor and submit to the civil authorities God has placed over us, specifically our mayor and governor, while also allowing individual freedom for each person at Hope to take whatever precautions they personally want to take for themselves and their children within the government’s guidelines. 

Based on the current government guidance for houses of worship, all COVID requirements are lifted for our church gatherings, therefore we will phase out the additional (voluntary) precautions that we had in place for Kids Ministry this summer. 

This means that our pre-registration process, our health check-ins and our mask requirements will be gradually phasing out throughout August and will be fully lifted starting on Sept 1, 2021.  

We will return to using our standard check-in process for kids near the back of the sanctuary. 

